COM/2023/770 Proposal for a Regulation on the protection of animals
during transport and related operations, amending Council Regulation
(EC) No 1255/97 and repealing Council Regulation (EC) No 1/2005

Consultation Response - The Ulster Society for the Prevention of
Cruelty to Animals (USPCA)

Impact of EU Act

1 Does it appear likely that the proposed EU act would have a significant negative
impact specific to everyday life of communities in Northern Ireland in a way that is
liable to persist?

No
Tell us why:

We are not aware of any significant negative impact specific to everyday life of
communities in Northern Ireland in a way that is liable to persist.

2 Does it appear likely that NOT APPLYING the proposed EU act would have a
significant negative impact specific to everyday life of communities in Northern
Ireland in a way that is liable to persist?

Yes
Tell us why:

Not applying the proposed EU act would have a significant negative impact on the
welfare of animals, which in turn would impact the very many people across Nl who
care deeply about animal welfare.

3 Are there any other matters regarding the proposed EU act that you wish to draw
to the Committee's attention? Please note, any information provided should be of
an evidential nature rather than a commentary.

No
Tell us why:

n/a.



